
From: Ellyn Gates <Ellyn.Gates@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 9:09 AM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Confidential - Board of Ethics  
  
Hi Lauren –  
  
I attended the Infraday Conference on June 13th in the course of my City business as an environmental 
engineer III and the host, Infraday Midwest, paid for my ticket. 
  
Thank you, 
Ellyn 
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